
Boy Scout Troop #43

Parent/Committee Meeting Minutes

March 9, 2015 6:30 - 8:00pm

Attendance: Shawn McMullen, Kevin Kirk, René Kirk, Mark Ellison, Gene Cushing, Mike
Masterpool, Sam Albright, Connie Tilley, Victor Rangle, David King, Dawn
Henderson, Cindy Maddox, Glen Smith; If I missed anyone, please let me know!

Opening
1.  There were no previous minutes.
2.  There was no SPL minute.
3.  Scoutmaster minute:

Mark Ellison:
• There is a need for more assistant Scoutmasters and parental involvement.
• There is a phone tree call every Wednesday evening between 4:30 - 6:00pm, from your

scout’s Patrol Leader or Senior Patrol Leader.
• If your scout does not receive a call, please contact his PL or SPL.

Mike Masterpool:
• Scouting objectives

< Create good citizens
< Support system for the units

• Order of the Arrow
< Honor society of the Scouts
< Annual dues of $12/year
< Provides opportunities for the boys to experience other units, be available for

recruiting events, motivate new and younger scouts, organize district level events
for multiple units such as Camporee, and Camporal.

• For more information, Mike’s email is:  masterpool12341@sbcglobal.net
4.  Fundraising was briefly touched upon.
5.  Position Changes:
• Outdoor/Activity: Shawn will remain in this position
• Membership: Dawn Henderson
• Secretary: René Kirk
• Training: Sam Albright
• Advancement: René Kirk
• Treasurer: Connie Tilley
• Committee Chair: Kevin Kirk
• Fundraiser: Shilo Lexa
• Equipment Coordinator: Connie Tilley

All positions were voted unanimously.

6.  Open Comments:
• Camp budgeting: Camp fees, parking, food, supplies
• Committee Chair, Secretary, and Finance chairs need to meet to transfer signatures at

BofA
• Victor Rangle voiced a desire to become involved possibly as Asst. Scoutmaster & filled

out paperwork
• Dues and Medical A & B forms need to be completed.
• What things are to be given to new/crossover Scouts

< Neckerchief, Troop numbers, Epilets


